
 

DATE: 13.09.2025 

Subject: Puja Break 2025 

Dear Staff and Stidents,  

This is to inform all staff and students that the College will remain closed for 

the Puja Break from 29th September 2025 (Monday) to 6th October 2025 

(Monday), both days inclusive. 

 

Regular classes will resume on 7th October 2025 (Tuesday). 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BR SUNIL BRITTO, 

PRINCIPAL I/C, 

ST EDMUND’S COLLEGE 


